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Ref. : Plexh/Cir/1186 16" August 2017

To,
All Members of Plexconcil /
COA Members

Dear Sir,

As members are already aware that caution listing on account of RBI- EDPMS (Export Data
Processing and Monitoring System) has been a cause of concern as it impacts export/import.

In this regard, Plexconcil has taken up the issue with RBI alongwith other Trade Promotion Bodies
for further extension. As such RBI has now extended the timeline till 31% August, 2017 for those
who have submitted requisite export documents to their concern bank/AD Bank(s) (Authorized
Dealer) after having realized the export proceeds in full but still appearing in caution list. Therefore
they would not be treated as caution listed till August 31, 2017.

Further as per RBI, temporary exemption from caution list will continue to exporters who have
done exports made to OFAC countries like Iran, Syria, etc. where the amount has been received in
the nostro account of a bank, but are still finding their names in the caution list because of non-
handling of document by the AD bank.

Members, whose payments are already realized but still in caution list may approach to their AD
bank(s) so that their issue can be resolved within this extended timeline.

In case of any clarification, please feel free to contact Ms Bharti Parave or write at
bharti@plexconcil.org
This is for your kind information.

With best regards,
Yours sincerely,

Sribash Dasmohapatra
Executive Director



